Our next Child Dedications will be incorporated into the weekend services on November 14/15.
This round of dedications will look a little different, but will still honor the value of celebrating our
families who are making a commitment to raise their children to be passionate disciples of
Jesus, as well as giving our church body the opportunity to respond and vow their support.

Our dedication classes will take place in whatever format your campus has chosen. During
those classes, our campus KidsWorld staff has the opportunity to teach about child dedication
and your role as the primary spiritual nurturers of your children, and also tell you about how
KidsWorld can partner with you in that responsibility.

Following the dedication class, we will ask each family to send us a photo that includes parents
and the child being dedicated. This photo could include your other children as well, but will be
shown in the services at all campuses, as well as appearing in the live services online. It needs
to be of high digital quality and emailed to your campus KidsWorld pastor.

We will also send information for a zoom call, where all of our families who are dedicating
children will take their dedication vows. We recommend you join this call with your child, in a
quiet place where you can hear and respond to these important vows. This call will be captured
on video, to be shown in all of our services on November 14/15.

The photos as well as a video of the zoom call will be shown in our services on November
14/15, both in person and online, and will be followed by a campus KidsWorld pastor leading the
congregation in responding with the congregational vows. Please make sure your family and
friends know about this exciting and important day! If you would like to assure you are in the
service on that day, we will give you a priority code to reserve seats in that service.



